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KPMG report: Final qualified intermediary (QI) agreement 
 

The IRS on December 30, 2016, released an advance version of Rev. Proc. 2017-15, 
containing a revised final qualified intermediary (QI) agreement that replaces the 
current version of the QI agreement as previously set forth in Rev. Proc. 2014-39.  
 
The final QI agreement contains several noteworthy modifications from a proposed 
agreement (released on July 2, 2016). Among several significant areas of change are: 
 

• Updated rules relating to qualified derivatives dealers (QDDs) 
• Changes to certain documentation and due diligence rules 
• Additional guidance surrounding the compliance review 
• Certain reporting relief 

 
Read a January 2017 report [PDF 1.4 MB] prepared by KPMG LLP that highlights 
and discusses modifications in the final QI agreement. The KPMG report discusses: 
 

• The updated QDD regime 
• Significant changes to certain due diligence rules 
• More onerous requirements relating to certain treaty claims 
• Updated information relating to compliance review, including waivers 
• Modifications to the joint account reporting and review rules 

 
 
 
The information contained in TaxNewsFlash is not intended to be "written advice concerning one or more Federal tax matters" 
subject to the requirements of section 10.37(a)(2) of Treasury Department Circular 230, as the content of this document is issued 
for general informational purposes only, is intended to enhance the reader’s knowledge on the matters addressed therein, and is 
not intended to be applied to any specific reader’s particular set of facts. Although we endeavor to provide accurate and timely 
information, there can be no guarantee that such information is accurate as of the date it is received or that it will continue to be 
accurate in the future. Applicability of the information to specific situations should be determined through consultation with your 
tax adviser. 

KPMG International is a Swiss cooperative that serves as a coordinating entity for a network of independent member firms. 
KPMG International provides no audit or other client services. Such services are provided solely by member firms in their 

https://home.kpmg.com/content/dam/kpmg/us/pdf/2017/01/tnf-report-qi-agreementv2.pdf
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